ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES
MANGALAGIRI

In reference to the advertisement dated 03/02/2022 for the post of a research assistant for the

ICMR-NCDIR Stroke registry project, the interview date is being rescheduled to 25/02/2022 due to

unavoidable circumstances. New applicants can submit their applications till 22/02/2022; 5:00 PM.

Applicants, please take note of the change in the interview date.



